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Elizabheth Lanka <lizlanka@gmail.com> Sun, Jun 29, 2014 at 7:20 PM
To: "psc@utah.gov' <psc@utah.gov-

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my deep concern about Rocky Mountain Powers
proposed increases which are targeting solar power customers.

I purchased my home and made significant investments in order to have
an energy efficient home which runs on solar and geo-thermal power
sources, | did this as | have a high level of concemns for the impact

that we are having on the snvironment and believe that as citizens we
should do what we can fo address the emvironmental challenges we face.

RMP are concemed that there profits are not high enough and want to
squeeze more money out of people who have taken steps to move away
from using fossil fuels. | invested $12k in solar power so why is it

OK for RMP to want to increase my rates by 60%. If this is allowed to
happen it will discourage people to purchase solar homes as well as
disillusion people who take genuine steps to be better citizen and
protect the environment.

| implore you to step in and use your authority to stop RMP
profiteering and stand up for regular citizens who are stand little
chance without your help fighting these large corporations.

Kind Regards
Liz Lanka

Sent from my iPad’



